O
Y SCig

O\ “Rise to Excellence”
N
Pascoe Vale North Primary School 2

Kent Road, Pascoe Vale 3044. Telephone 9354 3343. Facsimile: 9354 7530
Email pascoe.vale.north.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au

‘Around the World in 18 Grades’ School Concert Information

Dear Parents/Guardians,
The school concert is next Friday 1st December, 2023 from 3:30pm-6:00pm on the school oval.

The gates will be open from 3:00pm to begin entering the school. We will have labelled areas on the oval,
behind the students, sectioned off to allow everyone the best views possible - a picnic area and seated
area. Please bring along a rug or chairs to make yourselves comfortable. Food and drinks will be available
for purchase on the oval.

Please send any costumes your child needs for the concert with them in the morning to get changed into at
school. Please make sure all costumes and uniforms are labelled. Students will make their way to the
concert with their class and will remain with them until the concert concludes.

To help the concert run smoothly and be respectful to the performing students, we kindly remind you to:
e Please switch mobile phones off or to silent.
e Supervise siblings who do not attend Pascoe Vale North Primary School. They must stay with their
parents for the duration of the concert.
e Please do not enter the stage or student area during the concert. This applies to all parents, siblings,
family and friends.
Respect that this is an alcohol-free and smoke-free event.
Leave the mesh fencing and barriers in place.
Stop all games on the oval once the concert begins.
Ensure all rubbish is placed in the bins provided.
Please be considerate and keep your noise level to a minimum.

Please be mindful of the designated seating areas and make sure you don’t block the view of others
behind you.

Following the concert, students must be collected by an adult. You can then collect your child’s bag from
outside their classroom and any signed in student mobile phones from the office.

The videographer will provide us with a link as soon as it is ready and we will share it with you via Compass.

Any assistance to put equipment away at the end of the concert would be greatly appreciated.

We can’t wait to see you there!

Thank you for your support,

Mr Stamp



Friday 1st December 2023 (FREE ENTRY)

3.30pm — 6.00pm (gates open 3.00pm)

On the stage on our school oval.
Bring your own picnic blanket and/or
chairs.

Separate areas for picnic blankets and
chairs. Students will remain with their
class until the end of the concert.

There will be a variety of food and drinks
available on the day for families to
purchase.
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